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I n his book, “We Are Still Married,” Garrison     
Keillor features a one page essay entitled, “The 

Meaning of Life.” Its most important point is this: 
“To know and serve God, of course, is why we’re here, 
a clear truth, that, like the nose on your face, is near at 
hand and easily discernable but can make you dizzy if 
you try to focus on it hard. But a little faith will see you 
through. What else will do except faith in such a       
cynical, corrupt time? When the country goes            
temporarily to the dogs, cats must learn to be                              
circumspect, walk on fences, sleep in trees, and have 
faith that all this woofing is not the last word.” 
 
 
 

 
What is the last word, then? 
 
“Gentleness is everywhere in daily life, a sign that faith 
rules through ordinary things: through cooking and 
small talk, through story telling, making love, fishing, 
tending animals and sweet corn and flowers, through 
sports, music and books, raising kids— all the places 
where the gravy soaks in and grace shines through .” 
 
Words of wisdom and faith—Inspiration for living 
faithfully in an ever-changing world.  

 
 

                                               Blessings,   

                                      Jeff 

 

In His Service, 
Robin Atkins 

Women On MissionWomen On Mission  

Women On Mission met Thursday, June 18th for a brief 
meeting. We discussed a project and would ask for your 
support in this endeavor.  
 
I have spoken with my niece, Lori Robinson Knoll, who 
is a registered nurse that teaches a nursing class at Rex 
Hospital. Her class consists of 8 nursing students. With 
the Covid-19 the students are doubling up on class and 
clinical time at Rex from 2 six hour shifts twice a week 
to 1 twelve hour shift once a week. The cafeteria and 
snack shop are not always open when they have the     
opportunity to go during these long shifts.  
 
Women on Mission would like to provide snack items 

for their break and/or gift cards for when they leave 
their shift at Rex Hospital. Places close to the hospital 
are McDonald’s, Starbucks, Chick-fil-A, and Panera 
Bread. If you would like to donate to assist these nursing 
students there will be a container labeled for these items. 
Please drop any donations in the basket for the next few 
Sundays. Thank you for assisting with this project and 
helping these nursing students.  
 
Women On Mission will not meet in July. Our next 
meeting will be Thursday, August 20th at 10:30 am. 
Please join us.  
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Dear Friends,  
 
I have been remiss in thanking you for your 
cards, calls, and prayers.  
My son, Michael, passed away in December. 

It seems like a long time, but to me is seems like only 
yesterday. I miss him so.  
 
May God Bless each of you.  
 

 
                                  Sincerely,  

                                        Shirley Miner  

Dear Swift Creek Baptist Church Family, 
 
It is with a grateful heart that I write this 
note. The upkeep of the SCBC cemetery 
was so very important to our “Boss”,   
Doris Vaughn.  

Your donations in her honor will always be cherished.    
I have found comfort in all the cards and calls that I    
received from so many. 
 
Plans for a memorial date will be announced at a later 
time.  
 

Warmest Regards,  
 

                                         Lynda  

Pastor Search Committee Pastor Search Committee   
Due to Covid-19 and a few other setbacks, the Pastor 
Search Committee was temporarily inactive.  As of the 
first week of June, the committee has resumed our ef-
forts and are back on track with our search.  The com-
mittee currently has 8 candidates under consideration 
and is carefully reviewing, researching and scheduling 
informal meetings with these candidates to further nar-
row the search. 

For further information, requests or concerns, please feel 
free to contact Jennie Jones at 919-649-6325 or 
jones.jennie25@gmail.com 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

Jennie Jones 
Pastor Search Committee Chair    

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 
July 3                  
Ned & Lucy Baker 
   
July 26                
David & LaRue Holmes 
 
July 31                
Danny & Charlene Howell 

July 3   Kristin Holmes 

July 9   Kamrin Holmes 

July 12  Patrica Mills  

July 15  Jerry Dayberry 

July 20  Emma Kim 

July 22  Karla Lineback 

July 22  Julia Williams 

July 23  Jae Kim 

July 25  Gregg Leonka 

July 26  Don Lawrence 

July 27  Steve Cox 

July 28  Pat Mills 

July 30  Emma Davis 

Happy Birthday 
Tithes and Offerings  

May 24, - June 21, 2020  

May 24 $4,315. 

May 31 $2,355. 

June 7 $3,245. 

June 14 $5,630. 

June 21 $2,010. 

  
Thank you for your gifts  
and continued support! 

If you come to the church building during 

office hours, and if you have a key to enter 

the building, please use the door closest 

to the office, and announce yourself when 

you open the door.  
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Visit our website  

swiftcreekchurch.com 
 

Sermons Online   

https://scbc-2.faithlifesites.com 
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